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Bend Police officers are out on our streets every day, doing the important work of

keeping our community safe. In an effort to keep the public up to date on the

Department’s work, we are implementing a quarterly report that will highlight news,

events and statistics.  

Over the past couple years as we’ve dealt with a global pandemic, we haven’t been

able to engage with the public in person at events or meetings as much as we’d like.

Things may be getting back to normal, but one thing remains the same: We want our

Department to be transparent and to provide you with information that will help you

understand the issues Bend Police and our local community are facing. This is one

more way to get that information, and we hope you find it useful.  

If you have ideas for how to improve the quarterly report or think of additional

information you’d like included in future reports, don’t hesitate to email

bendpolicepio@bendoregon.gov with your suggestions.  

Your team at the Bend Police Department wishes you a safe and happy summer. 

Best,  

Chief Mike Krantz 
Bend Police Department 
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Bend Police held a quarterly training at Mt. Bachelor during the first week of June.

The training, required for all sworn officers, focused on emergency vehicle operation

as well as active threat response. This type of training is vital to ensure our officers

are prepared for whatever comes their way as they protect our community.

Interested in learning more about what type of training our officers undergo on a

regular basis? Bend Police Sgt. Todd Guthrie explains why this type of training is so

important in this video. 

https://youtu.be/qFS79uwxNrM
https://youtu.be/qFS79uwxNrM
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Bend Parkway Speed Detail

The officer...
                listened to me: 4.8 / 5
                treated me with respect: 4.82 / 5
                treated me fairly: 4.81 / 5
                provided useful info: 4.56 / 5
                communicated clearly: 4.84 / 5
                resolved the problem: 4.27 / 5

OVERALL SATISFACTION: 4.52 / 5

SPIDR Tech Survey Results
4/1/22-6/15/22

Total Calls for Service
2022: 18,401
2021: 17,676
2020: 22,322

Total calls related to mental health
2022: 528
2021: 382
2020: 224

Crimes against people
2022: 230
2021: 201
2020: 175
(Victims are individuals; crimes include rape, murder, assault)

Crimes against property
2022: 778
2021: 707
2020: 794
(The object is to obtain money/property; crimes include robbery,
bribery, burglary)

Crimes against society
2022: 513
2021: 386
2020: 455
(Crimes representing society's prohibition against types of
behaviors; crimes include DUII, liquor and gambling)

*Information obtained from National Incident-Based
Reporting System statistics

Calls for Service 
1/1/22-3/31/22

Bend Police conducted a traffic safety detail

on the Bend Parkway between June 7 and

June 20. Over the 14-day speed detail,

officers made a total of 290 stops. Of those

stops, 259 citations were given, 250 for

speeding, eight for driving while suspended

and one other citation. A total of 68

warnings were issued. In addition, one

person was arrested for an active warrant.  
Drivers were cited for speeds ranging from

58 MPH to 84 MPH (39 MPH over the

speed limit).  


